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What a year 2020 has been for all of us. First off, I hope that you and your families are well. For the Honeoye Falls-Mendon Volunteer Ambulance, it has been a year of adjustment. We are all extremely thankful for the support the community has provided us throughout the pandemic. I am very proud of the selfless work that our crews have done during a difficult time, despite the personal risk to them and their families. 

When the initial news broke of COVID-19 cases in Washington State in February, our agency, along with others in the County, began preparing and training for its inevitable spread. Despite shortages of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) around the country, we were able to work together with the County to secure enough PPE to respond in a manner that protected our crews, our patients, and their families. This was thanks in part to the generosity of this community in the past.

While we were forced to scale back some of what we offer to the community during the pandemic, serving our district remained a priority. We put touchless policies in place to keep our community loan closet open, providing crutches and other equipment. Just recently, we were able to host a blood drive that the Red Cross described as one of the most successful they have had since the pandemic began. This community proves time and again that we come together to support one another, particularly in our darkest hours.

Being a community-based agency can be challenging at times, but thankfully we have an incredibly supportive Village and Town. We are also extremely fortunate to have a community that supports us financially. You help us to fill budget gaps, secure critical equipment, and ensure the comfort and safety of our volunteers.  

Over the past two months, our agency has seen call volumes higher than we have ever seen before. To account for that increased volume, we have increased our staffing coverage. Additionally, please know that we take every possible precaution in cleaning our ambulances thoroughly, wearing PPE, and utilizing EMS only entrances to the hospitals to keep all patients safe. Our priority remains as it always has been: Responding quickly, safely, and professionally when you need us most.

We look forward to seeing you again at local festivals, concerts, and high school football games. Until that happens, please know that we remain here to serve.  We appreciate the letters, email, social media posts and other incredible messages of support to our crews. Please stay safe and healthy and together.  

It has been an honor to be Chief of this organization for well over a decade. In 2020 with all the challenges, I am most proud to represent this agency.

Respectfully,

Ed Sheidlower
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YES, I WISH TO HELP MY COMMUNITY…


 �  By making a tax-deductible gift of $                .00


(Please make checks payable to Honeoye Falls – Mendon Volunteer Ambulance, Inc.)


 �  By becoming a volunteer. Phone#_______________________


             Name(s): __________________________________________


             Address: __________________________________________


             Town: ____________________________________________








